
COVID-19 COORDINATED INFORMATION UPDATE
for the Bella Coola Valley - August 7, 2020
 The various leaderships within Nuxalk territory are 

working together for the safety of all residents

We continue to have an information checkpoint on our highway
Please avoid all non-emergency travel out of our Valley

Respect, honour and prayers to those working to keep us healthy.

•	 During the week of August 17 the information checkpoint will move to Nusq’lst 
(cement bridge). The hours of operation will be daylight only - 7am - 9pm

•	 The decision to move to this location is based on several factors including im-
proved communications, risk reduction, cost reduction, and increased safety. This 
decision is council approved with the blessing of Statlmc James Mack Sr.

•	 Locals returning from travel are expected to follow guidelines including: wear a mask, social 
distance, avoid public spaces and self-monitor for symptoms

•	 Bella Coola Valley Tourism is assisting the EOC in implementing safety plans and COVID-19 
protocols for all visitors

•	 If a COVID-19 case is found in the Valley tourism will immediately close
•	 Please continue to respect all COVID-19 protocols and safety plans
•	 If you have concerns please call the EOC - 250 799 5959 or email eocinfo.nuxalk@gmail.com

•	 The CCRD Regional EOC continues to provide response support throughout the Central Coast, 
including Denny Island, Bella Bella/Heiltsuk Nation, Ocean Falls and Rivers Inlet/Wuikinuxv Nation, 
Bella Coola Valley/Nuxalk Nation. Please check the CCRD website: ccrd.ca for regular updates and 
announcements.

•	 BC’s Restart Plan is available on the CCRD website. CCRD’s restart service changes will be posted 
on our website in due course. Businesses please refer to the CCRD website for important resources 
and contacts for your restart plan.

•	 BC Transit has announced that masks must now be worn on all their transit services.
•	 The Bella Coola Legal Advocacy Program can assist with questions on the Canada Emergency 

Response Benefit and more. Contact Anne Fletcher at 250-982-2110.
•	 Questions? Contact the CCRD Regional EOC at 250-799-5291 or info@ccrd.ca or visit www.ccrd.ca

A message from Stataltmc
 Nuxalk Ancestral Goverment 

A message from the 
Nuxalk Nation EOC

A message from the Central 
Coast Regional District

A message from Vancouver 
Coastal Health

•	 VCH has no updates to provide at this time


